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LNGStudy

From: Bruce Thompson [bthompson@axpc.us]
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2013 6:04 PM
To: LNGStudy
Cc: bthompson@axpc.us
Subject: LNG Export Study Comment Letter
Attachments: AXPC_NG - Exports_Ltr.pdf

Attached please find the letter of the American Exploration & Production Council setting forth our comments in respect of 
and in support of the recently released DOE study on the economic impacts of the export of natural gas.   

Please give me a call with any question.  Thank you. 

Bruce Thompson 
 
V. Bruce Thompson 
President 
American Exploration & Production Council 
1350 I Street, NW - Suite 510 
Washington, DC 20005 
 
202-652-2359 (direct) 
303-638-7979 (mobile)  
 

 








